
 
September 28, 2005 
 
 

X0 Prefix Announced 
 

Beginning September 28, 2005, Freddie Mac will begin disclosing pseudopools under the prefix of 
X0.  The pseudopools reflect information relating to groups of mortgage-related cash flows that may 
otherwise be associated with mortgages contained in existing Gold PCs.  These groups of mortgage-
related cash flows may be associated with other Freddie Mac pass-through securities.  However, the 
pseudopools do not contain the mortgages to which the cash flows relate.    
 
Please contact Investor Inquiry at (800) 336-3672 or Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com with any 
questions. 


